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August 10, 2023

DUE TO THE UPCOMING BUILDING
RENOVATIONS, MARION TOWNSHIP
WILL NOT BE ACCEPTING ANY

EYE GLASSES, HEARING AIDS, '
CHRISTMAS LIGHTS, CELL PHONES ;
OR BOOK DONATIONS, UNTIL AFTER
JANUARY 1, 2024.
WE APOLOGIZE FOR ANY
INCONVENIENCE THIS MAY CAUSE.

Thank you for your understanding! |

(WE WILL STILL BE ACCEPTING UNWANTED BATTERIES DURING THIS TIME.)




